City Attorney

September 3, 2014

Sent via Email

Ray Lutz

1010 Old Chase Ave.

El Cajon, CA 92020
raylutz@citizensoversight.org

- RE:  Public Records Act request received on August 18, 2014
Dear Mr. Lutz:

This letter is in response to your request made pursuant to the California Public Records
Act (“CPRA”), California Government Code section 6250 et seq., for copies of the following
records:

1) A word document, namely a letter proposal dated January 29, 2014 from the Rock
Church to City Manager, Douglas Williford, which was converted from PDF format
attached to an email dated 02/06/2014.

2) Proposals submitted by the Rock Church and CCT.

As noted in our determination letter of August 28, 2014, one record, the above-referenced
word version of the letter proposal of January 29, 2014, is not being disclosed. The rest of the
requested documents are attached to the cover email to this letter.

Thank you for your patience in this matter. Please contact our office if you have any
questions.
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Barbara C. Luck
Staff Attorney

cc: Douglas Williford, City Manager
Morgan L. Foley, City Attorney
Belinda Hawley, City Clerk
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